
Submitter: Teresa Elliott 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

My name is Teresa Elliott from Medford, Oregon. I’m strongly opposed to HB 2025. 

Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs in the middle of a cost-of-

living crisis is unacceptable. My husband and I are retired. This bill punishes those 

retired and working families just trying to get by. Enough is enough.  Furthermore, I 

do not support the USE of the proposed new tax funds.  It is time for Oregon to learn 

to live within a budget like the rest of us. 


